September 24, 2024

Surety One, Inc. P.O. Box 37284 Raleigh, NC 27627

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your recent contribution to Duke Cancer Institute supporting the Duke Cancer Institute Fund. Through your generosity, you have helped fuel the work of the world's leading physicians and scientists in their quest to cure cancer. You have assisted them in labs, as they pushed the frontiers of research and you have helped them develop innovative clinical trials and treatments. You have enabled us to provide the best care possible to the more than 70,000 patients Duke Cancer Institute serves annually. You have helped make our breakthroughs possible.

At Duke Cancer Institute, we combine cutting-edge research with compassionate care. Inspired by the bravery of our patients, we have become fearless at pursuing outrageous possibilities. We are moving further, faster and with greater purpose. Our patients cannot – and should not – wait for new developments. From our groundbreaking researchers in the lab to the devoted nurses at patients' bedsides, Duke Cancer Institute is committed to a compassionate experience for our patients, survivors, and their families and caregivers. As your partner we live and breathe this commitment each day, while we dare to embrace unconventional approaches in cancer research to find a cure.

On behalf of our physicians, caregivers, and scientists, I thank you for your continued investment in our mission and for supporting all patients and families battling cancer. Thanks to you, we're delivering cancer care as it should be.

With sincerest appreciation,

Debbie L. Taylor

Acting Associate Vice President

Duke Cancer Institute and Duke Children's Development